
   Holy Family Catholic High School 
   

Virgin’s Lane, Thornton, Liverpool  L23 4UL.  
  Tel: 0151 924 6451  

  Headteacher:  Mr M Symes BA(Hons), NPQH 

 

Friday, 15 September 2023 
Dear Parent, 

We are thrilled to extend an invitation to all of year 7 for an exciting adventure at PGL! 
Get ready for an experience filled with fun, challenges, and new friendships. Here are 
the key details you need: 

Trip Details: 

• Destination: PGL Adventure Centre 

• Dates: March 6th - March 8th, 2024 

• Duration: 3 days and 2 nights 

• Accommodation: Boreatton Park Lodges 

• Activities: Multi-Activity Programme 

• Age Group: Year 7 

• Price: £225 per person 

• Deposit: £80 

• Balance Due Date: January 15th, 2024 

What's Included: 

• Comfortable lodge accommodation 

• Exciting adventure activities 

• Delicious full board meals 

• Evening entertainment 

• 24/7 support from PGL staff 

• Comprehensive insurance cover 

Itinerary Overview: 

• Day 1 (March 6th): Start your adventure with exciting activities, enjoy an 
evening meal, and get to know your fellow adventurers. 

• Day 2 (March 7th): Embark on a day full of thrilling challenges, learn new skills, 
and make lasting memories. 

• Day 3 (March 8th): Enjoy your last morning at PGL, including breakfast and a 
final activity before departing. 

Payment Information: 

• Secure your spot with an £80 deposit by 20th October 2023. 

• The balance of £145 is due by January 15th, 2024. 

Payments must be made using the online payment facility SCOPAY. If you have 
registered but cannot remember your credentials, you can press the ‘forgotten my 
password’ button and follow the instructions. 

https://www.scopay.com/login.html


                                                                                             
                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

  E-mail: head.holyfamilyhigh@schools.sefton.gov.uk  Website: www.holyfamilyhighschool.co.uk 

 

This is a fantastic opportunity to experience the great outdoors, develop new skills, 
and bond with your classmates. Whether you are an adventure enthusiast or trying 
something new, there is something for everyone. 

To confirm your place and ensure you do not miss this exciting trip, please submit your 
deposit by 20th October 2023. After this date, a request to join the trip must be 
submitted in writing.  

We are looking forward to an amazing time at PGL and cannot wait to see you there! 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mr McTeague 
Head of Year 7 
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